
NRC for Orchids Observed National Integration Week

19th November 2013, Pakyong

National Research Centre for Orchids, Pakyong observed National Integration week for
communal harmony from 19-25th November, 2013.

In his address the Chief Guest, Dr. R.P. Medhi, Director, NRCO urged all staff to live in

harmony and stated that being diversified in cast, culture and religion India is being most

secular country in the world. He also appealed all staff to donate generously towards the

organization so that it may help providing assistance for rehabilitation of the child victims of

communal violence.

Earlier, Shri Ajen Lama, Assistant Administrative Officer, NRCO informed that a week long

programme will be carried out in observing the National Integration Week, in which Flag

Day and fund raising for donation will also be a part of the event.

Shri Ajen Lama also proposed the vote of thanks from.

(Source: NRCO, Pakyong, Sikkim)


